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ENERGY GOALS

The District will integrate high performance energy goals into all facilities planning
activities. These goals are to be included in the educational specifications for all new
facilities emphasizing the long term benefits of providing high performance functions.
For plans that include additions to and/or renovations of existing facilities, those high
performance activities/functions that can be accomplished economically in the design
will be included as long as there are measurable long term benefits to such inclusion.
As a guide, the Administration is directed to follow the guidelines of the NH-CHPS
program or its successor as managed by the NH State Department of Education
Bureau of School Approval and Facility Management.
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